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Message from Mrs Jones – Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)  
We have been working a lot on Online Safety this half term and we will continue this all the way until the summer. The 
children have already taken part in an online safety questionnaire and your class teachers will be in touch with information 
about important online safety factors for you to make sure is in place at home. Please follow to information in this letter for 
ideas.  
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What are parental controls? 

Parental controls are settings available across devices, 
apps and networks. They let you manage screen time, 
in-game spending, content, communication and more. 

We know how hard it is to navigate online safety across 
all the tech your child interacts with. That’s why we’ve 
created a range of step-by-step parental controls, safety 
and privacy guides. 

For younger children, these parental controls guides can 
help you customise their digital experiences and learn 
online safety. For older children, these guides can help 
lead conversations around safety settings on social 
media, in video games and beyond. Showing them how 
to use safety tools can help them take ownership of 
their safety. 

Please click for the information about how to install 
privacy settings - 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/parental-controls/  
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